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Piraeus, 12 January 2015

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Hellenic Statistical Authority announces that the press release of the Turnover Index in
Industry of October 2014, which was scheduled to be announced on 19-12-2014 and was not

released due to further processing and checking of the data, will be announced on 14-1-
2015, 12:00 noon.
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